
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSITIONAL ASSISTANCE 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ASSISTANCE TO NEEDY FAMILIES (TANF) 
MASSACHUSETTS STATE PLAN 

 
In accordance with Section 402 [42 U.S.C. 602] of the Social Security Act, the Department proposes to 
resubmit its TANF State Plan to the Office of Family Assistance, Administration for Children and 
Families, US Department of Health and Human Services.  As required by this section of the Act, local 
governments and private sector organizations must receive at least 45 days to comment on the State 
Plan and the design of services described in the State Plan. 
 
At the conclusion of the 45-day public comment period and after consideration of comments, the State 
Plan shall be certified by the Governor. 
 
All persons desiring to submit data, views or arguments concerning the State Plan shall file the same 
Policy Program Support unit, Department of Transitional Assistance, 600 Washington Street, 5th floor 
Boston, Massachusetts 02111, or via E-mail DTA.LegalNoticeComment@MassMail.State.MA.US, on 
or before 5:00 PM on 05/04/2024. 
 
All persons desiring to review the State Plan may go to www.mass.gov/dta/legalnotices, request a copy 
in writing to the above address, via E-mail DTA.LegalNoticeComment@MassMail.State.MA.US or by 
phone (617) 348-8470. 
 
The Department may adopt a revised version of the State Plan taking into account relevant comments 
which come to the Department's attention. 
 
By Order of the Department of Transitional Assistance 
 
Jeff McCue, Commissioner 
 

03/20/2024 
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